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April 29, 2024 

 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH  03301 
 
 Re: DW 24-___ Charles H. Evans and Evans Family, LLC 

Verified Petition for Franchise and Exemption from Regulation 
 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
Pursuant to the Commission’s temporary filing requirements dated March 17, 2020 and 
pursuant to the Commission’s rule Puc 202.01, please see the attached petition for 
franchise approval and exemption from Commission regulation. 
 
There are very limited customers in the proposed franchise.  Surrounding developed 
parcels are either connected to the Town of Londonderry’s sewer system or have their own 
on-site septic.  For that reason, we proposed that notice to the interested public, which 
would likely only be the parcels in the drainage study area who could connect either under 
the Evans’ ownership or Town ownership, of this adjudicative proceeding be conducted by 
first class mail so as to avoid the costly expense of newspaper publication.  The Town and 
the NH Department of Environmental Services have both approved the design of the sewer 
main extension. 
 
Please kindly add Charles H. Evans to the Commission’s electronic service list: 
treetopair@gmail.com. 
 
Lastly, for the Commission’s convenience, please also see the attached draft order of 
notice. 
 
Thank you for the Commission’s assistance with this filing. 
 

      Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 
Enclosures: Petition and Attachments 
cc: Department of Energy 
 Office of the Consumer Advocate  
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